To whom it may concern,

 Please find enclosed details of a temporary road closure:

Road Closure:  Bridgnorth Christmas Lights (2024)

Start Date: 6th December 2024

End Date: 6th December 2024

Purpose: Bridgnorth Christmas Lights Switch-on Event takes place FRIDAY 6-DEC-24 between 10:00-20:00. Road affected Whitburn Street and High Street.

Works Promoter:   Bridgnorth TC

Enforcement pattern for Bridgnorth Christmas Lights (2024):
All the time

 You can view the closure and diversion route by clicking here:  https://one.network/?tm=139683561

Should you have any queries regarding this closure, please call Customer Services on 0345 6789006, or contact the Street Works Team on streetworks@shropshire.gov.uk.

 

Yours Faithfully,

The Street Works Team

Shropshire Council
